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Comments: I believe the U.S. Forest Service (USFS) should require mining companies to withdraw from this

pristine and sensitive area, Pactola-Rapid Creek Watershed in the Black Hills. 

 

I deeply feel that the government needs to maintain our environmental promise to work toward the protection of

clean water, and preservation of these pristine/sacred lands.

 

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.


